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IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 
 

ONE WORLD TECHNOLOGIES, INC. RECALLS 

STOK QUATTRO AND ISLAND GAS GRILLS DUE TO FIRE 

HAZARD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The regulator may leak propane gas posing a potential fire hazard to consumers.  

 

Consumers should immediately discontinue use of their grill and contact 

One World Technologies, Inc. Customer Service at 1-800-867-9624 for a free 

replacement regulator. 
 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please 

contact One World Technologies, Inc. Customer Service at 

1-800-867-9624 or visit www.stokgrills.com. 

 
In cooperation with the U. S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 

 

 


